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School Term and  
Holiday Dates  
2021 – 2022 

 
Summer Term 1 2022 

Tues 19th April—Fri 27th May 2022 
 

Half Term 
Mon 30th May—Fri 3rd June 2022 

 

Summer Term 2 2022 
Tues 7th June—Fri 22nd July 2022 

School Closes at 1.30 pm 

Contact us: 0207 274 7012 or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 

 

Heroes Class Trip  

Science Museum 
Thursday 19th May 2022 

 

Stardust Class Trip  
Science Museum 

Thursday 26th May 2022 

Mental Health week will raise awareness of the impact of loneliness on our  
mental wellbeing and the practical steps we can take to address it.  Reducing 

loneliness is a major step towards a mentally healthy society.  

We are doing things a little differently this year,by     

getting together with our friends from Christchurch   

Primary, to jointly host the Summer Fair. The fair will 

take place at Christ Church on Saturday 9th July,            

so make sure you save the date! 



 

 

Cosmic Class began their 
exciting intensive swim 
course on Monday.   
 
The children are pictured 
here, showing off their 
goody bags 

 

On Friday 27th May we are going to celebrate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in school by inviting our  
children (and parents) to come to school dressed as  

royalty for the day.  If they don’t want to get dressed 
up, children can, at least, wear red white and blue. 

 
If the weather is favourable, we will set up our tables 

outside to eat our lunch and wave a flag or two.  
 

It’s going to be a marvellous day and if you would like 
to come and eat lunch with us, please let your class 
teacher know.  If you can’t make it, not to worry we 

promise to take lots of photos to share with you! 

Here is a photo of Golden 

class, taken outside the 

Ritzy Cinema in Brixton   

this morning.   

 

Thankfully the class look       

suitably unstressed after 

their ordeal with the SAT’s 

this week. 

 
 
 
 


